

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Social media is always changing, and it's a great way to see the positive changes and school updates. Social media, and Instagram/Facebook, is a powerful way to make a connection between students, teachers, parents, alumni, and even our community.

Elite Private School will be offering parents the opportunity to be part of the daily school activities through the use of Instagram &Facebook. In addition to sharing information, we look forward to the opportunity to model digital citizenship for our students.

In accordance with our safe guarding policy we will not permit photographs, video or other images of students to be taken if it's against your wishes.

I ( <i>parent/guardian</i> )	do not agree	to	(EPS Instagram)
photographing or videoing for my	child.		
Kindly join us on Instagram:	@eliteprivateschool	-	
Facebook:	@epsuae		
Signature:			
Dane'			

Kindly print this form and submit to the Parents Communication Officers, Ms Sara and Ms Moza, in case you do not agree to have your children photographed by the school. Otherwise, we will consider that you agree. This is to save paper and protect our environment.